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What a year! From new membership, to being on track to receiving Journey to 

Excellence, to NOAC at Michigan State…it hasn’t been boring! However, as 

exciting as the past year has been, the Lodge is not stagnant, and much is being 

planned for the upcoming months and year. Check out below for some info on 

our new Lodge Dance Team, various award recipients, and a farewell message 

from our current Chief Kyle Silligman. Next century here we come! #Daretodo 

 

      AIA Dance Team: Are you interested in learning traditional Native American 

dances or to compete at Section Conclaves across California? Wait no longer! 

Led by youth chairmen Morgan Harrison and his Adviser Chris Baltz, the 

Toloma Lodge dance team meets once a month and is open to new members! 

Get a jump on the new century, contact Mo at moharrisonmo@yahoo.com  if 

you’re interested, and keep an eye out for e-mails from the Lodge for 

upcoming meetings! 

       Centurion Award Recipients: Literally a once-in-a-century award, each 

Lodge is permitted only a few select individuals to receive this prestigious 

award. For our Lodge, the recipients are Mr. Charlie Chituras, and Dylan Law. 

Congrats! 

      2015 Vigil Honor Class: Also congrats to Nathaniel Mohr, Stephen 

Higginbotham, David Bakken, and Tim Higginbotham on receiving the Vigil 

Honor. We expect great things in the century to come!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FALL AND WINTER 

SCHEDULE 

WINTER ORDEAL----Dec 4-5th  

JANUARY LEC---- Tue, Jan 19th 

KLONDIKE-------- Feb 12th-14th  

FEBRUARY LEC---Tue, Feb 16th  

MARCH LEC-----Tue, Mar 15th  

CONCLAVE WS3 -April 22- 24th  

      

 

DON’T FORGET TO SIGN UP 

ONLINE OR SEND IN YOUR 

REGISTRATION FORMS!! 

                       

          

End of a Centennial 

  As I write this final chief’s minute.  I think back to all 

the amazing things I got to experience over this last  

year. I met national officers, went to the National  

Leadership Seminar, and went as part of our twenty 

member contingent to the National Order of the Arrow 

Conference in East Lansing Michigan.      

    The only thing I have left to say is thank you! Without 

you none of this would have been possible. You guys are what truly makes a 

Lodge, not its officers or advisers. With Dalton McCullough stepping in as the 

2016 Lodge chief with the help of Tim Costa and  Nathaniel Mohr we shall truly 

have an amazing year to start the next century. I was honored and privileged 

to serve 2015 Lodge Chief.  I had a lot of fun and I hope you did too. 

WWW  

Kyle Silligman  

2015 Toloma Lodge Chief        

MESSAGE FROM OUTGOING CHIEF! 
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NEED TO CONTACT SOMEONE??? 

2015-2016 LODGE OFFICERS 

DALTON MCCULLOUGH—CHIEF        

mcculloughdalton@yahoo.com 

TIM COSTA –VICE CHIEF 

timcosta1@gmail.com 

NATHANAEL MOHR—SECRETARY  
  strikerxxx22@comcast.net  

TIM LONG—LODGE ADVISER  
 timolong@bsamail.org 

 

YEAR IN REVIEW-PHOTO GALLERY 

With the year 2015 ending and a fresh year taking its place, the 

Lodge has much to look forward to in the coming year!  

Below is a couple of photos from our more recent events, like the 

Fall Fellowship, and NOAC! With 100 years under our belt, let’s 

go strong into the next century! 

 

Above left: Making snacks at Fall Fellowship. 
Above Right: Fire-drill “Service Project” at NOAC! 

 

Above: Group shot of the NOAC Contingent 2015 (with some very 
classy traveling polos!)  

 

COMICS!!! 

…Did you find the Lynx??  
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